Dear Mr Marfleet,

I have read my neighbours' response to our concerns. Unfortunately it is misleading. It suggests that the works will have no real effect on the views from our home - that is simply not true. The photo below gives some indication of the impact - it shows the view towards the Heath, and the area shaded indicates the proposed level of the wall (and it obviously continues further out).

The response also does not deal with 2 other issues I raised - the light or impact on the open aspect.

I telephoned yesterday to try to speak with you (or one of your colleagues). I will try again later today.

Many thanks

Elizabeth Haggerty